
 

     

December 26, 2016 

Denka Company Limited 

 

Our Response to a Massive Fire in Itoigawa City, Niigata  

 

We extend our deepest sympathy to those affected by a massive fire that occurred in 

Itoigawa City, Niigata Prefecture, on Thursday December 22. 

 

We sincerely hope the areas hit by this fire enjoy the earliest possible recovery and 

restoration. As a company based in Itoigawa City, Denka is committed to doing its best 

to facilitate restoration in collaboration with local municipalities and relevant 

government agencies.  
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